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10 SOCIAL INCLUSION PARTNERSHIP FUND 2002/2003 - STOBSWELL FACADE
ENHANCEMENT (AN212-2003)

It is reported that on 12th February, 2003 the Neighbourhood Resources and Development
Department advised the Director of Planning and Transportation that a sum of £12,000 had been
made available under the Social Inclusion Partnership Fund 2002/2003 to complement the Planning
and Transportation Facade Enhancement Grant Scheme for Stobswell.  One request for grant
assistance had been received from S. & D. Properties, 140 Albert Street and the Director of Planning
and Transportation had recommended the offer of a grant of £1,662.

In view of the short period before the end of the financial year, and the fact that no budget is in place
for financial year 2003-2004, approval was given by the Director of Planning and Transportation in
consultation with the Convener of the Planning and Transportation Committee and spokesperson for
the major and minor opposition groups.

The Committee is asked to note the above.


